
ANNUAL JASS TOURNAMENT SATURDAY, APRIL 14, 2018 

FUN, FUN, FUN 

The Jass Tournament that followed the Annual General Meeting was a great success.  There 

were 20 players participating with the Trophy and a ham going to the Jass Koenig Ralph Steiger 

for first place. Congratulations Ralph – well done! 

A special Thank you also to Nick Radelfinger for being such a good sport to participate and 

make it an even number of players to participate.  All the players were able to take home some 

“meat eatables” for prices.  We are looking forward to even more players at our next Annual Jass 

Tournament in 2019. 

1.  Ralph – Jass Koenig 

2. Frank 

3. Erwin 

4. Heidi H. 

5. Susan 

6. Roger 

7. Pamela 

8. Christa 

9. Kurt 

10. Franz 

11. Elisabeth 

12. Heidi L. 

13. Hansruedi 

14. Nick 

15.  Urs 

16.  & 17. Helena and Marius 

18 & 19  Leoni and Gaby 

20  Peter 

 

A special Thank You goes to the organizers Elisabeth and Erwin Nyfeler, without you the 

Annual Jass Tournament would not be such a success. 

 

    Report submitted by Elisabeth Nyfeler and Heidi Hapalo 


